
 

 

MYERS ELEMENTARY 

PICTURE RETAKE INFORMATION 

THURSDAY, NOV. 14 

 

Attention Myers Families . . . . picture retakes will be held on Thursday, Nov. 14th.  

This is for any new student, students that were absent on picture day, or students 

who wish to retake their original picture. 

 

The NEW order code is:  87530HU - the previous code will no longer work 

 

The website is:   https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry/87530HU 

 

Please note that students who ordered a package on our original picture day but 

are choosing to get their picture retaken MUST bring their original picture package 

with them on retake day.  They DO NOT need to place a new order.  If they forget 

their package on retake day, Interstate will take their photo & write their name 

down, however, a new package will not be ordered until the old one is returned. 

 

https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry/87530HU

